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News

Zelle Hofmann Voelbel & Mason Announces Name
Change to Zelle LLP 

January 5, 2016

Zelle Hofmann Voelbel & Mason LLP is pleased to announce the change of
the firm name to Zelle LLP effective January 1, 2016.  The name change
reflects the widespread and shorthand use of the firm’s shorter name
throughout the legal field and by clients.

“The partners of the firm agree that using the ‘Zelle’ name captures our firm’s
heritage and consolidates our brand under a name that is synonymous with
integrity and client service,” said Dan Millea, a member of the firm’s Executive
Committee.  “Larry Zelle founded our firm in 1988 and created a culture
focused on thinking creatively and delivering excellent legal service to our
clients.  We cherish these values and feel they are even more relevant today. 
Our clients and the business community already refer to us as ‘Zelle’ and we
are confident that one name will help us strengthen our national and
international identity.” 

Within the last year, Zelle’s growth has accelerated with new offices opened in
New York and Philadelphia, an expanded Boston office, and the launch of
Zelle International in London.  The firm is poised to see further growth and
build on its history of representing clients in their most challenging business
disputes in venues across the U.S. and around the world.

About Zelle:

Zelle LLP is an international litigation and dispute resolution law firm with
offices in Boston, Dallas, London, Minneapolis, New York, Philadelphia and
San Francisco. The Firm excels at handling insurance, antitrust and other
complex litigation on both a national and global scale. For more information
about Zelle LLP, visit www.zellelaw.com.


